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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sir or Madam:
Re: Certification of Dr. (Ms.) Chitchanok PLEANSRI, MD

This letter is to certify that Dr. (Ms.) Chitchanok PLEANSRI, MD, is currently studying in the Residency Training Program at the Department of Emergency Medicine, Faculty of Medicine, Khon Kaen University. She has been allowed to take leave between April 8 and 25, 2019 in order to attend the observership training program at the Division of Cardiovascular Medicine, Jichi Medical University, Japan.   
Should you require further details, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you very much for your kind consideration of this matter and any assistance you may offer                       Dr. PLEANSRI.


Sincerely,



Associate Professor Kamonwan JENWITHEESUK, MD, FRCST (Plastic Surgery)
Associate Professor of Surgery
Associate Dean for Academic Affairs
Acting Dean, Faculty of Medicine, Khon Kaen University 

Note:  This letter will be rendered null and void if altered.

